
Asian American Quality of Life Advisory Commission 

Community Interest Announcement 

Asian American Resource Center Annual Open House

November 8, 2017
6:30 - 8:30 p.m.

Asian American Resource Center, 
8401 Cameron Road
Austin, Texas 78754

A quorum of Commission members may be present.  No action will be taken. 

Hanh Thai

512-974-9232



Asian American
Resource Center

Learn more: austintexas.gov/aarc 
8401 Cameron Road
Austin, Texas,  78754

512-974-1700

2nd ANNUAL  
OPEN HOUSE

Wednesday 
November 8th  
6:30-8:30pm

Join us at the AARC for our 2nd Annual Open House!  

Learn about all the AARC has to offer—from our flexible rental spaces to 
our new art residency program. Make sure to come early for food, engage 
with staff,  and experience hands-on activities. As we enter our fifth year 

of operation, your input about the AARC is more valuable than ever.

Food, refreshments, and children’s activities provided.

The City of Austin is proud to comply with the Americans with 
Disabilities Act. If you require assistance for participation in our 

programs or use of our facilities, please call 512-974-3914.
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